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August 25, 2023 
To our valued customers: 
 
As inflation continues to be persistent, cost of capital remains at the highest levels in decades, 
and labor costs show no signs of easing, GCC announces the following price increase: 
 
 
 

Effective Date Product Type Price Increase 

January 1, 2024 

Bulk cement, fly ash & 
specialty products $8.00 per short ton 

Packaged products $0.40 per bag 
 

 
 
For your planning purposes, anticipate a second price increase on July 1, 2024 with the 
amount based on cost inputs and inflation to be determined. We will provide you with a 90 
day notice. 
 
Finally, GCC will provide notice and pass along any freight rate increases as we learn of them.   
 

Whether you are a longtime customer or new to GCC, we thank you for your support! Please 
refer any questions to your local Market Manager. Thank you for choosing GCC. 
 

Regards,  

   
Steve Ambrose 

VP of Sales & Logistics 

Joe Finnegan 

Regional Sales Manager 

Jody Funk 

Regional Sales Manager 
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